

Big Brothers Big Sisters of North Huron

RECEIVED

APR 1 0 2018 TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON

Dear Neil & Councillors: This comes as a "thank you" for your Support of North Huron Big Brothers and Big Sisters Bowl for Kids Sake event. your contribution of 100 was greatly appreciated. We had set a goal of \$10000, and we raised \$ 12,500. all of the money raised stays in North Huron. It was a very exciting time with 20 teams participating. Once again, thank you. Perhaps, next year, there could be a team of councillors and Sincerely Show